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Dr. Robert Allaby was born and grew up in Fredericton,
New Brunswick graduating from Fredericton High School
in 1983. He attended the University of New Brunswick
and graduated with a Bachelor of Science in Biology in
1987. He put himself through university by working sum-
mers for the Research and Productivity Council where he
was a research assistant working in the field of pesticide

application and spruce budworm control. In 1987 he con-
ducted a senior research project in which he studied the ef-
fects of a potash mine’s waste effluent on the flora and
fauna of the Bay of Fundy ecosystem.

In 1988 Robert was accepted into the doctor of chiro-
practic program at the Canadian Memorial Chiropractic
College in Toronto, Ontario. He graduated cum laude in
1992. In 1992 he began practice in Saint John, N.B. where
he was an associate of Dr. Peter Magee. In the fall of 1993
he opened Allaby Chiropractic Clinic in his hometown of
Fredericton, N.B. where he practices to this day.

In the fall of 1995 Dr. Allaby was elected to serve on the
board of governors of The CCA representing the provin-
ces of New Brunswick and Prince Edward Island. On the
board of governors he has served on numerous commit-
tees and has chaired the members’ benefits, insurance and
is now chair elect of the communications committee. He
has been a member of the College of Chiropractic Sport
Sciences and is chiropractor for the National Sport Center
(Atlantic) in Fredericton. He also serves as chair of the
continuing education committee for New Brunswick and
serves on the Workplace Health Safety and Compensation
Commission. Recently, Dr. Allaby was asked to sit on the
advisory board of the University of New Brunswick’s fac-
ulty of Kinesiology to give his input with regards to better
preparing students who wish to pursue a career in chiro-
practic. Dr. Allaby was appointed to the executive of the
Canadian Chiropractic Research Foundation in 1999 and
served as treasurer until his election as President in May
2003.

When Rob is not traveling on chiropractic business,
most often he can be found (or lost) along the pristine
Fundy coastline with a backpack on his back and a belov-
ed Leaf hat on his head.
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